
Swachhata Pakhwada in Hydrocarbon Sector Skill Council 

 

HSSC celebrated "Swachhata Pakhwada” dated 15.07.2022 in order to spread 

awareness about this initiative which was launched by Government of India. HSSC 

had organised cleanliness drive in the surrounding area of its office premises focusing 

on cleanliness and hygiene. All the employees were encouraged to participate in this 

drive so as to promote the cause of Swachhata. Employees took pledge to support 

this cause and spread the message in their surrounding areas.  

Some of the pics of the event:  

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

  

 


